
UN Namibia participates in UN For All training 

 

UN Namibia staff members participated in 
UN Care’s “UN for All: Dignity and Inclusion 
in our Workplace” training throughout the 
past week.  

The training, consisting of two modules, 
aims to make the United Nations a fully 
inclusive workplace, which is respectful of 
all kinds of diversity. The training is held for 
UN personnel across the globe. 

The first module addresses human rights, specifically outlining the basic human rights 
principles, explaining unconscious bias, introducing basic concepts on diversity and inclusion, 
and emphasizing the power of language in the creation of an inclusive work environment.  

The second module addresses sexual orientation and gender identity, specifically explaining the 
basics of sexual orientation, gender 
identity, gender expression and how to 
include LGBTI personnel in the United 
Nations.  

The training helped UN Namibia 
personnel to understand how to be 
more inclusive of all colleagues, and 
ultimately, how to interact with all the 
UN’s working partners and 
stakeholders.  


